
Let’s give issaquah kids the 
buiLding bLocks for their future...
★ Ensuring critical building repairs throughout the District
★ Creating more opportunities for career and technical training
★ Investing in our schools during a period of historically low construction costs

vote Yes for the april 17th 
issaquah school district bond! www.visvote.org
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Even with bond approval the owner of a $500K home will 
pay about $215 less in school taxes. 

Vote YEs for the April 17th Issaquah school District Bond.

We have an unparalleled opportunity to maintain 
our schools, expand the district’s career and 
technical education offerings, and bring old 
school sites into the modern age, all for a 
reduced tax rate. We can do this by:

Ensuring Critical Building Repairs
This bond will replace aging roofs, windows, and floors; renovate/repair aging heating, 
electrical, and mechanical systems; upgrade school security and safety features; paint 
interiors and exteriors. Resulting dollars saved in utility efficiencies directly support 
classroom operations.

Creating More Opportunities for Career and 
Technical Training
As we prepare our kids to compete in the global economy, this bond will relocate and 
renovate Tiger Mountain Community High School to expand district-wide career and 
technical training.

Investing in Our schools During a Period of 
Historically Low Construction Costs & Interest Rates
Rebuilding our oldest schools rather than making ongoing repairs in the years ahead 
will save money in the long run - and new buildings run about 30% more efficiently, 
saving utility dollars for classrooms. After more than five decades, Clark Elementary, 
Issaquah Middle, and Sunny Hills Elementary are at the end of their lifespans. 

The bond will fund Phase 2 of the Liberty High School renovation and add classroom 
space at Apollo and Issaquah Valley Elementary Schools to accommodate ongoing 
growth. This 8-year bond addresses the District’s construction needs through 2020.


